Mr. González’ 7th grade Science

Chimacum Middle School

Hello again 7th grade parents,

This year we have several exciting labs for the 7th grade. Our school Science budget was used to replenish our glassware, order plant seeds, order animals to dissect, order safety equipment, and order prepared slides for our microscopes. I have been fortunate to get more grant money to purchase a small, portable greenhouse for our plants, two grow lights, 10 computer microscopes (to use with the new Best Buy computers!), and there’s even money for our field trips to the mouth of Chimacum Creek. All of Chimacum’s Science teachers buy extra items that are needed from time to time, but we sure could also use your help. If you have any of the following items handy, please don’t go out of your way, we could sure use them.  You don’t have to send a lot so if you have some leftover of something we need please send it my way. Here is the list of what we need:

	· Empty, Clean 2-L plastic soda bottles 

· Empty, Clean 1-L plastic soda bottles 

· Or any clean bottles that we can use to grow plants

· Empty jars of all sizes

· Soil (all different types welcome so that we can experiment)
· Plastic fish tanks or aquariums of any kind for us to grow WowBugs and Butterflies (you can even loan us tanks if you don’t want to part with them)


Thank you!

Al González & the Science Team

